
COMMUNIQUÉ ON THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF THE CONGO

Addis Ababa,  20 January 2019: The African Union Commission takes 
note of the decision of the Constitutional Court of the Democratic Re-
pubic of the Congo proclaiming the final results of the presidential and 
national and provincial and legislative elections of 30 December 
2018. 

The Commission calls on all concerned to work for the preservation of 
peace and stability and the promotion of national harmony in their 
country. 

The Commission reiterates the continued availability of the African 
Union to accompany the Democratic Republic of the Congo in this crit-
ical phase of its history, as well as its solidarity with the Congolese 
people. 

It should be noted that the visit of the high-level delegation to Kin-
shasa on 21 January 2019 has been postponed.

The February 2019 Summit of the Union will receive a report on the 
efforts made, in solidarity with, and support to, the people of the De-
mocratic Republic of the Congo.
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